
McGrILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

School of- Commerce, F6 brUAry 21st, 1927 •
Office of the Director

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Mr. Principal,

In reference to your letter of the 

8th instant, in which you notified me that His Honour, 

the Lieutenant-Governor, had kindly offered to present 

one silver, and one bronze medal to the Department of 

Commerce, I think that we might well give one of these 

medals to the student with the best average throughout 

the four years of his course in the group of subjects 

comprising Accountancy, business Organization, and 

Commercial Law. I think that the second medal might 

be given to tne best average throughout the four years 

in the French and Spanish languages. In this way we 

should be fostering a closer relationship with our french 

co-frères in this Province, and with the great group of 

Spanish speaking Republics in South and Central America.

I am putting this matter on the agenda for our 

next meeting of the Commerce Committee, which we purpose


